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Spelling Words 
Focus: short /i/ 

1.  fin 
2.  wig 
3.  six 
4.  pig  
5.  bit 

 
Next Week 

Reading: Compare & 
Contrast 
Phonics: short /i/ 
Math: Addition Strategies 
Science: Plants & Animals 
Social Studies: My School, 
My Community 
Art: Impressionism 
 

Pencils 
Don’t forget to sharpen & 
sanitize your child’s 
pencils that are located in 
your child’s pencil pouch 
on Friday afternoon. 
 
          

 

 
   
 

Classroom News 
 
It’s been a busy week starting our 1st grade 
curriculum!  I know students will do fabulous on our 
first spelling & reading tests! 
 
Students are receiving daily math homework which 
is due the following day.  Reading logs and (2) 
spelling activities are due on Friday.  Please check 
your child’s purple folder Thursday evening to make 
sure these items are on the left side & ready to be 
turned in!  
           
Students will write their new spelling words on 
index cards again in class today.  Next Friday they 
will do it as part of their homework.  Please do not 
have your child mark up their index cards at home. 
                                
Don’t forget to have your child practice their sight 
words 1-2 minutes each night!  It will help them 
become better readers! 
 
Interim Reports will not be printed.  You can access 
your child’s interim report via Skyward on 10/6.  If  
          you do not have access to Skyward, please 
          e-mail Mrs. Carr directly. 
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